JBROADCAST’

Dear Families

It has been a productive week now the vast majority of pupils are now
back in school. We are pleased to see that many of you are signed up for
an appointment to discuss the progress your child has made with their
teacher. There are still appointments available on Tuesday 15th March-

Face to Face (3.20pm-6pm) or Wednesday 16th March online
(4pm-7pm) If you have any difficulties booking the office are ready and
happy to help you.

Big Write
Picture Inspiration
‘Whose Dragon is this?’

We are all very grateful for your donations for the
Ukrainian families. It is amazing how much there
is! We love our community!

A big thank you to Hattie and her family for
organising this on our behalf.




Readothon; 4th March - 29th April

This year, we will be running o sponsored ‘Readathonr’ in partnership with the local Gloucestershire charity
'Read for Good',

Every child in school will be coming home today with a bookmork and o sponsor cord. The idea is to raise
maoney by being sponsored to read - it is up to you whether you want your child to be sponsored for the
number of pages they read or the number of minutes they spend reading.

The money they roise in sponsarship helps to provide o regulor supply of brond new books and o resident
storyteller to every major children’s hospital in the UK and our school receives free books worth 20% of our
grand sponsorship total - so there really is something in it for everyone,

Please find below o link to o short video explaining Readathon,
https:/fwwwyoutube.com/watch?v=?mwldosBKes

There is a new food bank that has been set up for residents of Brockworth

& surrounding areas.

It 1s called The Food Larder and 1s held on Wednesdays 6-7.30pm and
Thursdays 1-2.30pm at the Brockworth Community Centre.

The Food Larder Chair / Founder is a woman called Debbie Cooper and she
is contactable on 07903 676 835 or by email thefoodlarder(@gmail.com or
visit our Facebook page The Food Larder.

te ing Term 2022

Monday 14th March- KS1 Panathlon - By invitation

Tuesday 15th March-Parents’ Evening- 3.20pm-6pm - Face to Face - (Tutoring will go ahead)
Wednesday 16th March- Parents’ Evening- 4pm-7pm - online

Thursday 17th March - Key Steps 2 Gymnastics- By invitation

Friday 18th March - Red Nose Day - wear red accessory

Thursday 24th March - Key Steps 3 Gymnastics- By invitation

Friday 25th March-PAWS in

Friday 8™ April - Easter Service 1pm-2pm

Friday 8th April - Term finishes at 2pm- Easter Holiday

All our School Policies are available on our school website-
castlehill .gloucs.sch.uk




